
 

 

ATTENTION 
SYSCO Allentown Delivery Partners 

We respect your rights to oppose or support the union. Each of you has the 
right to thorough and accurate information and our leadership team will 
continue to share information with you in a lawful, honest, and respectful 
way.    

You also have the right to have your many questions answered.  For this 
reason, we are making an educator/consultant available to provide fact-based 
information on your rights so you can make an informed decision regarding the 
ongoing union campaign. We believe it is important to provide information 
openly and transparently.   

These information sessions are currently scheduled to occur between 
Monday June 9th through Thursday, June 12th   in the Drivers Dispatch area 
at the following times:  

• Monday, June 9: 12:30pm & 2pm 

• Tuesday, June 10: 1:45pm & 3:15pm 

• Wednesday, June 11: 3:15pm & 4:30pm 

• Thursday, June 12:  3:30pm & 5:00pm 

• Friday, June 14: 1:00pm & 2:30pm 

We encourage you to attend one of the above sessions. You can do this before 
clocking out for the day. Of course, you always have the right to engage your 
managers and supervisors about the Teamsters or unions in general to ask 
questions on this topic.   


